Қатысушылардың жұмысын шифрлау парағы Титульный лист для шифрования работ участников

Қатысушының жұмысы Работа участника

Толтырылған беттер саны: <u>д</u> (Количество заполненных листов)

Шифр: <u>ШТ -05-01</u>

(3) the thief/to/she/the police/described

mar zon	P

midi zone	
Choose the right form from the variants below.	
1. My sistervery clever.	
a) does(b), is c) has	
2. My friends are students,?	
a) aren't they b) are they c) do they	
3. Mary not like cooking.	
a) do(b) does c) has	
4you like your job?	
a) do b) does c) is	
5. This is teacher.	
a) we (b) our c) ours	
6. The children in the garden.	
a) is b are c) am	
7. This is the bag.	
a lady's b) ladies's c) ladys'	
8. We start school on the September.	
a) fifth () first c) fourth	
9. My father than my mother.	
a) old older c) the oldest	
10. Can I your pen?	
(a) take b) to take c) takes	
20 points	
II Rearrange the words in 1 to 5 to make sentences. (1) a new car/he/for/bought/me LINU COUNTY FOR MU. (2) a lie/him/tell/don't	
(2) a ne/mm/ten/don t	
(3) the thief/to/she/the police/described	
(4) the hospital/gave/he/1 million \$ He gave the has petal methon to	
(5) made/for my birthday/me/my mum/a cake	
10 points	
III Change to the plural as in the example	
e.g. He is a policeman They are policemen.	
1	
1. I'm a student	
2. She is a woman	
3. This is a goose	
4. He is a child	
5. There is a big monkey	
6. It is a guitar	
7. This is a nice baby	
8. That is an apricot	
9. The mouse is grey	
10. There is a knife on the table	
20 points	

Vocabulary Zone

I Read the text and choose: A) True B) False C) Doesn't say.

A bear is a large, heavy, strong animal with thick fur and a very short tail. There are several kinds of bears, black bears, polar bears, and grizzly bears. The brown bear lives in the forests and mountains of Northern America, Europe and Asia. Bears live alone; they never live in groups. Mother bear usually has from one to four baby bears. They are born in the winter and drink their mother's milk. They live with their mother for one or two years. Bears often spend much of their winter sleeping. Before winter they eat a lot of food.

1. A bear has small eyes.

A) True B) False C) Doesn't say 2. Bears can be black. A) True B) False C) Doesn't say 3. Bears don't live in Europe. A) True B) False C) Doesn't say 4. They live in groups. True B) False C) Doesn't say 5. Mother bear has more than five babies. A) True B) False C) Doesn't say 6. Baby bears are born in the winter. True B) False C) Doesn't say 7. Baby bears live with their father. A) True B) False C) Doesn't say 8. Baby bears hunt with their mother. A) True B) False C) Doesn't say 9. Bears eat a lot before winter. True B) False C) Doesn't say 10. Bears often spend much of their winter running.
A) True B False C) Doesn't say 20 points
II Complete the questions and answers with an appropriate word. (1) 'Are you and James married?' 'Yes, are.' (2) 'What do do?' 'I'm a doctor.' (3) 'Where do Endy and Linda live?' live in Kensington.' (4) 'Have you a pet?' 'No, I haven't.' (5) 'Does your sister speak French?' 'Yes, does.'' 10 points
III Categorize the following words. Ex. Food — potato, butter, banana, apple
Clothes House Sports School Animals
Animals (pupil, sweater, hen, pen, gymnastics, kitchen, hat, hamster, football, ping-pong, desk, dress, book, golf, mouse, tennis, dog, parrot, cat, shoes, jeans, socks, duck, door, monkey, lion, TV-set)
10 points
IV Writing (an email about your house)
10 points
Total- 100/

толтырманыз / Обратную сторону листа не заполнять

6. They are quitours

ҚАЗАҚСТАН РЕСПУЫЛІКАСЫ БІЛІМ ЖӨНЕ ҒЫЛЫМ МИНСТРЛІГІНІҢ ДАРЫН РЕСПУБЛИКАЛЫҚ ҒЫЛЫМИ-ПРАКТИКАЛЫҚ ОРТАЛЫҒ РЕСПУБЛИКАЛЫК МЕМЛЕКЕТТІК ҚАЗЫНАЛЫҚ КРСІПОРЫЫ

Қатысушылардың жұмысын шифрлау парағы Титульный лист для шифрования работ участников

Қатысушының жұмысы Работа участника

Толтырылған беттер саны: <u>2</u> (Количество заполненных листов)

Ille auit nating

Шифр:<u>ШТ-05-02</u>

Ағылшын тілінен мектепшілік олимпиада тапсырмалары - 5 сынып

mar zone

1. My sister...very clever.
a) does b is c) has

2. My friends are students, ...?
(a) aren't they b) are they c) do they

Choose the right form from the variants below.

3. Mary not like cooking.
a) do b) does c) has
4you like your job?
(a) do b) does c) is
5. This is teacher.
a) web) our c) ours
6. The children in the garden.
a) is (b) are c) am
7. This is the bag.
(a) lady's b) ladies's c) ladys'
8. We start school on the September.
a) fifth(b) first c) fourth
9. My father than my mother.
a) old b) older c) the oldest
10. Can I your pen?
a) take b) to take c) takes
20 points
II Rearrange the words in 1 to 5 to make sentences. (1) a new car/he/for/bought/me He a new car for bought Me, (2) a lie/him/tell/don't Tell don't tel him a bel (3) the thief/to/she/the police/described She als crimbed that to the police (4) the hospital/gave/he/1 million \$ He gave 1 million the haspital (5) made/for my birthday/me/my mum/a cake My mun Mode a cake her my berthday me 10 points
III Change to the plural as in the example
e.g. He is a policeman They are policemen.
1. I'm a student
2. She is a woman
3. This is a goose
4. He is a child
5. There is a big monkey
6. It is a guitar
7. This is a nice baby
8. That is an apricot
9. The mouse is grey
10. There is a knife on the table
20 points
20 points
Vocabulary Zone
I Read the text and choose: A) True B) False C) Doesn't say.
a about the test the bilder of a second and by a second tough

A bear is a large, heavy, strong animal with thick fur and a very short tail. There are several kinds of bears, black bears, polar bears, and grizzly bears. The brown bear lives in the forests and mountains of Northern America, Europe and Asia. Bears live alone; they never live in groups. Mother bear usually has from one to four baby bears. They are born in the winter and drink their mother's milk. They live with their mother for one or two years. Bears often spend much of their

1. A bear has small eyes.

winter sleeping. Before winter they eat a lot of food.

A) True B) False C) Doesn't say	,	
2. Bears can be black. A) True B) False C) Doesn't say		
3. Bears don't live in Europe. A) True B) False C) Doesn't say		
4. They live in groups.		
A) True B) False C) Doesn't say 5. Mother bear has more than five babi	es.	
A) True B) False C) Doesn't say 6. Baby bears are born in the winter.		
A) True B) False C) Doesn't say		
7. Baby bears live with their father. A) True B) False C) Doesn't say		
8. Baby bears hunt with their mother. A) True B) False C) Doesn't say		
9. Bears eat a lot before winter.		
A) True B) False C) Doesn't say Bears often spend much of their with the same and the s	nter running.	
A) True B) False C) Doesn't say) points	
II Complete the questions and answer	s with an appropriate word.	
(1) 'Are you and James married?' 'Yes	s, We are.'	
(2) 'What do you do?' 'I'm a do (3) 'Where do Endy and Linda live?' '	They live in Kensington.'	
(4) 'Have you <u>got</u> a pet?' 'No, I (5) 'Does your sister speak French?' '		
	10 points	
III Categorize the following words. Ex. Food — potato, butter, banana, a	pple	
Clothes		
House Sports		
School Animals		
	kitchen, hat, hamster, football, ping-pong, desk, dress, book, golf, mouse, t	tennis
dog, parrot, cat, shoes, jeans, socks, du	ack, door, monkey, lion, TV-set)	
	10 points	
IV Writing (an email about your l	nouse)	
	10 points	
Total- 100.	<u>/</u>	

Парақ / Страница №

6x:2	. •	·Grammar zone	
He c	a new car for	bought me	
Tell	don't tel him	a lie	
She	clescrimbed the	ief to the police	
He	gave imillion	the haspital	
Ex:		eake her my birthday me	
1. The	ey are students	S	
2. Th	ey are women		
3. 1	tisa goose		
	They are chidal		
	It is a big mon	9	
	They are quita	ys .	
	tis a baby		
	t is a apricot		
	It is mouse is	grey	
10.1	t is a knife.		
		Varabulan Jana	

Vocabulary Zone

Cr.3

Clothes -> sweater, hat, elress, shoes, soeks, jeans.

House -> kitchen, door, TV, set

Sports -> foot bood, golf, tennis, gymnastics.

School -> desk, pupil, pen, book,

Anirals -> dog, portot, cat, duck, Lion, monkey, nouse, ping-pong,

hamster

ҚАЗАҚСТАН РЕСПУБЛИКАСЫ
БІЛІМ ЖӨНЕ ҒЫЛЫМ МИНИСТРЛІГІНІҢ
"ДАРЫН" РЕСПУБЛИКАЛЫҚ ҒЫЛЫМИ-ПРАКТИКАЛЫҚ ОРТАЛЫҒЫ"
РЕСПУБЛИКАЛЫҚ МЕМЛЕКЕТТІК ҚАЗЫНАЛЫҚ КӨСІПОРНЫ

Қатысушылардың жұмысын шифрлау парағы Титульный лист для шифрования работ участников

Қатысушының жұмысы Работа участника

 Шифр: <u>Шî-05-03.</u>

Ағылшын тілінен мектепшілік олимпиада тапсырмалары - 5 сынып

drammar zone

I Choose the right form from the variants below. 1. My sister...very clever.

a) does b) is c) has

2. My friends are students, ...?

a) aren't they(b) are they c) do they

3. Mary ... not like cooking.

- a) do b does c) has
- 4. ... you like your job?
- (a) do b) does c) is
- 5. This is ... teacher.
- a) we o our c) ours
- 6. The children ... in the garden.
- a) is b) are c) am
- 7. This is the ... bag.
- a lady's b) ladies's c) ladys'
- 8. We start school on the ... September.
- a) fifth of first c) fourth
- 9. My father ... than my mother.
- a) old older c) the oldest
- 10. Can I ... your pen?
- (a) take b) to take c) takes

20 points

II Rearrange the words in 1 to 5 to make sentences.

(1) a new car/he/for/bought/me

- (2) a lie/him/tell/don't
- (3) the thief/to/she/the police/described
- (4) the hospital/gave/he/1 million \$
- (5) made/for my birthday/me/my mum/a cake

10 points

III Change to the plural as in the example e.g. He is a policeman. - They are policemen.

- 1. I'm a student. ...
- 2. She is a woman. ...
- 3. This is a goose. ...
- 4. He is a child. ...
- 5. There is a big monkey. ...
- 6. It is a guitar. ...
- 7. This is a nice baby. ...
- 8. That is an apricot. ...
- 9. The mouse is grey. ...
- 10. There is a knife on the table. ...

20 points

Vocabulary Zone

I Read the text and choose: A) True B) False C) Doesn't say.

A bear is a large, heavy, strong animal with thick fur and a very short tail. There are several kinds of bears, black bears, polar bears, and grizzly bears. The brown bear lives in the forests and mountains of Northern America, Europe and Asia. Bears live alone; they never live in groups. Mother bear usually has from one to four baby bears. They are born in the winter and drink their mother's milk. They live with their mother for one or two years. Bears often spend much of their winter sleeping. Before winter they eat a lot of food.

1. A bear has small eyes.

A) True B False C) Doesn't say	
2. Bears can be black.	
(A) True B) False C) Doesn't say	
3. Bears don't live in Europe.	
A) True B False C) Doesn't say	
4. They live in groups.	
(A) True B) False C) Doesn't say	
5. Mother bear has more than five babies.	
A) True B False C) Doesn't say	
6. Baby bears are born in the winter.	
A True B) False C) Doesn't say	
7. Baby bears live with their father.	
A) True B False C) Doesn't say	
8. Baby bears hunt with their mother.	
A) True B) False C) Doesn't say	
9. Bears eat a lot before winter.	
A True B) False C) Doesn't say	
10. Bears often spend much of their winter running.	
A) True B False C) Doesn't say	
20 points	
II Complete the questions and answers with an appropriate word.	
(1) 'Are you and James married?' 'Yes, are.'	
(2) 'What do do?' 'I'm a doctor.'	
(3) 'Where do Endy and Linda live?' ' live in Kensington.'	
(4) 'Have you a pet?' 'No, I haven't.'	
(5) 'Does your sister speak French?' 'Yes, does.''	
10 points	
III Categorize the following words.	
Ex. Food — potato, butter, banana, apple	
Clothes	
House	
Sports	
School	
Animals	
(pupil, sweater, hen, pen, gymnastics, kitchen, hat, hamster, football, ping-pong, desk, dress, book, golf, m	iouse, tennis,
dog, parrot, cat, shoes, jeans, socks, duck, door, monkey, lion, TV-set)	
10 points	
IV Writing (an email about your house)	
10 points	
Total- 100/	

Grammar zone

ij

s) a new cout he for / bought / me.

He bought a new car for me.

2) a lie thim tell youn't.

doa't tell him a lie

3) the thirt/to/ She / the police / deveribed.

The descri soea thior to police.

- 4) the hospital/gove/he/smillion
 - He gave & million the hospital.
- 5) made / For, my sirtday / my mum /a cake.

My mum made a case for my dirtdog

111

- 1) They are students.
- 1) They are women.
- 3) These is a goose
- 4) They are chilotren
- 5) There are using moukeys
- 6) They are quitors
- 9) There is a nile banby
- 8) Those are an apricols
- 9) The mide is gray
- 10) Tere are prives on the folle

Vocabulary Zone
ŷ
1) tre you and James married?" Yes we are!
2) 'What do you do?' (I'm a doctor!
3) Where do Endy and Linda live? 'They live in Kensington'.
4) Have you got a per? 'No, î haven't!
5) Does your sister spear French ? I get, she does!
ŭi
Clothes- Sweater, hat, dress, shoes, jeans, socks,
House - Ritchen, door, TV - Jet.
Sports - gymnartics, football, golf, tennis.
School-per, dusk, book
thionals - hen, hamster, ping-pong, mouse, dog, par rot, cat, duax, monkey, lion.
and total to the state of the s
My house is me There are four rooms in my house There are kin
and words a lind was
bothroom, becroom, hall. I love my house.

02-0001 Парақтың артқы жағын толтырмаңыз / Обратную сторону листа не заполнять

Қатысушылардың жұмысын шифрлау парағы Титульный лист для шифрования работ участников

Қатысушының жұмысы Работа участника

Толтырылған беттер саны: <u>4</u> (Количество заполненных листов)

Шифр: М.Л. - 05-04

Ағылшын тілінен мектепшілік олимпиада тапсырмалары - 5 сынып

zone	
sose the right form from the variants below.	
My sistervery clever.	
does (b) is c) has	
2. My friends are students,?	
a) aren't they 6) are they c) do they	
3. Mary not like cooking.	
a) do(b) does c) has	
4you like your job?	
(a) do b) does c) is	
5. This is teacher.	
a) we b) our c) ours	
6. The children in the garden.	
a) is b) are c) am	
7. This is the bag.	
(a) lady's b) ladies's c) ladys'	
8. We start school on the September.	
a) fifth(b) first c) fourth	
9. My father than my mother.	
a) old(b) older c) the oldest	
10. Can I your pen?	
(a) take b) to take c) takes	
20 points	
II Rearrange the words in 1 to 5 to make sentences.	
(1) a new car/he/for/bought/me	
(2) a lie/him/tell/don't	
(3) the thief/to/she/the police/described	
(4) the hospital/gave/he/1 million \$	
(5) made/for my birthday/me/my mum/a cake	
10 points	
III Change to the plural as in the example	
e.g. He is a policeman They are policemen.	

- 1. I'm a student. ...
- 2. She is a woman. ...
- 3. This is a goose. ...
- 4. He is a child. ...
- 5. There is a big monkey. ...
- 6. It is a guitar. ...
- 7. This is a nice baby. ...
- 8. That is an apricot. ...
- 9. The mouse is grey. ...
- 10. There is a knife on the table. ...

20 points

Vocabulary Zone

I Read the text and choose: A) True B) False C) Doesn't say.

A bear is a large, heavy, strong animal with thick fur and a very short tail. There are several kinds of bears, black bears, polar bears, and grizzly bears. The brown bear lives in the forests and mountains of Northern America, Europe and Asia. Bears live alone; they never live in groups. Mother bear usually has from one to four baby bears. They are born in the winter and drink their mother's milk. They live with their mother for one or two years. Bears often spend much of their winter sleeping. Before winter they eat a lot of food.

1. A bear has small eyes.

A) True B False C) Doesn't say
2. Bears can be black.
A) True B) False C) Doesn't say 3. Bears don't live in Europe.
A) True(B) False C) Doesn't say
4. They live in groups.
A) True B) False C) Doesn't say
5. Mother bear has more than five babies.
A) TrueB False C) Doesn't say
6. Baby bears are born in the winter.
A True B) False C) Doesn't say
7. Baby bears live with their father.
A) True(B) False C) Doesn't say
8. Baby bears hunt with their mother.
A) True(B) False C) Doesn't say
9. Bears eat a lot before winter. (A) True B) False C) Doesn't say
10. Bears often spend much of their winter running.
A) True(B) False C) Doesn't say
20 points
II Complete the questions and answers with an appropriate word.
(1) 'Are you and James married?' 'Yes, are.'
(2) 'What do do?' 'I'm a doctor.'
(3) 'Where do Endy and Linda live?' ' live in Kensington.'
(4) 'Have you a pet?' 'No, I haven't.' (5) 'Does your sister speak French?' 'Yes, does.''
10 points
To point
III Categorize the following words.
Ex. Food — potato, butter, banana, apple
950000 (5 10000), (6 1000), (7 100), (7 1000),
Clothes
House
Sports, g y
School
Animals
(pupil, sweater, hen, pen, gymnastics, kitchen, hat, hamster, football, ping-pong, desk, dress, book, golf, mouse, tennis,
dog, parrot, cat, shoes, jeans, socks, duck, door, monkey, lion, TV-set)
1 1 1 1
10 points
W. W. W (
IV Writing (an email about your house)
10 points
Total- 100/
10tut- 100/

Gramman Zone

I

1) a new carlhefor/bought/me

He bought a new can for me.

2) a live/him/tell/dop't don't tell him a lie

3) they thier/to/she/the police/described

She described the thief to the police.

4) the hospital/gave/hel 1 million

He gave imillion the hospital

5) made/ for my birtday/me/my mam/a cake

My mum made a care for my birthay.

1) I'm a student. - They are students

2) The is a woman. They are women.

3) This is a goose-These is a goose

4) He is a child-They are children

5) There is a big monkey-There a big monkeys

6) it is a quitar-They are guitars

4) This is a nice baby-There is a nice baby

8) That is an apricot-those are an apricols

9) The mouse is grey-The mice i grey

to) There is a knipe on the bable. There are knives

ATR ATR ATR — АТР	√TR ATR Парақ / Страница №
Vocabulary Zone	
IL	
1) tre you and lames married? Tes we are	
2) What do you do? I am a doctor	
3) Where do Endy and Linda liver they live in Kensington	
4) Have you = got a pet? No, I haven't	
5) Does your sister speak french? Jes ste toes	
Clothes - Sweater, Lat, dress, shoes, jeans, socks,	
House - Kitchen, desk, door, TV-set	
Sports - gymnastics, football, got, tennis,	
School - pen, book, pupil, desk.	
utnimals-dograt, dack, monkey, lion, hen, parrot, hamster, ping-po IV. Writing (an email about your house)	ong, mouse,
Mi diaru,	
How are you! Sorry for my long answer, i was busy a little.	.We've made the
renovation of our house a little bit. So now i can describ	
new side. Well, my house is not so big, but light and composet	

five (rooms (bedro) rooms in my house. There are bedroom, living room, adining room, +

bitchen and bathroom. My parents room and my room are nother small, But as for me

idon't need the bigger one.
02-0001 Парактын арткы жагын толтырманыз/Обратную сторону листа не заполнять

ҚАЗАҚСТАН РЕСПУБЛІКАСЫ
БІЛІМ ЖӘНЕ ҒЫЛЫМ МИНИСТРІЛІГІНІҢ
"ДАРЫН" РЕСПУБЛІКАЛЫҚ ҒЫЛЫМИ-ПРАКТИКАЛЫҚ ОРТАГ
РЕСПУБЛИКАЛЫҚ МЕМЛЕКЕТТІК ҚАЗЫНАЛЫҚ КӨСІПОРІ

Парақ / Страница № 4

But our living room is great, light, cosy with new furmiture, smart TV, modern lights and a lot of flowers. We often sit there in the evening with cups of tea and talk to each other. Dur kitchen is also not big, but it has all conditions for making pood and eating there. I think, we don't need so much for being happy together. I think, that's all it bout your house? White me back-

With best wishes, kausar

ҚАЗАҚСТАН РЕСПУБЛИКАСЫ БІЛІМ ЖӨНЕ ҒЫЛЫМ МИНИСТРЛІГІНІҢ РЕСПУБЛИКАЛЫҚ ҒЫЛЫМИ-ПРАКТИКАЛЫҚ ОРТА

Қатысушылардың жұмысын шифрлау парағы Титульный лист для шифрования работ участников

Қатысушының жұмысы Работа участника

Толтырылған беттер саны: <u>\</u> (Количество заполненных листов)	Шифр: <u>ШЛ -06-07</u>
%	
Толтырылған беттер саны: <u>\</u>	Шифр: <u>ШП-06-01</u>
(Количество заполненных листов)	
Фамилия: <u>FAYKT M #80В</u> А	
Аты (Имя): <u>9E90143C</u>	
Сыныбы (Класс): _ 6	
Пәні (Предмет): <u>Ж. К. М. М.</u>	
Облысы/Қаласы (Область/Город): АПКТАЧ	
Ауданы (Район): \\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\	
Мектебі (Школа): <u>Б. ЖЪСАК БАЕВ</u>	
Оқу тілі (Язык обучения): ТАЗАК	

тілінен мектепшілік олимпиада тапсырмалары - 6 сынып

ar zone

1. Choose 'some' or 'any' (20 points):

nere is one tea in the cup.

Is there <u>some</u> sugar in your coffee?

. There aren't henches in the park.

4. We have Some funny pets.

5. There isn't ____ meat in the soup

6. Are there one books about wild animals?

7. Have you got 90k, books in the kitchen?

8. There aren't supposters on the wall.

9. There are SME cushions on the sofa.

10. Are there on chairs in the kitchen?

Task 2. Write questions. Use the Present Perfect or the Past Simple. Read the answers first (10 points).

- 1. How long / Sam/ live / in England? Since 2017.
- 2. When / Assel / lose / her key? Two days ago.
- 3. How long / Kate/ have / a hedgehog? For 2 years.
- 4. What time / you / start / your job last night? At 8 o'clock.
- 5. When / last time / you / have / a holiday? In 2016.

Reading zone (10 points)

Task 3. Read the text and choose A, B or C

Renoir.

Pierre Renoir was a famous French artist. His paintings are very popular today because they show colourful, happy scenes, often in bright sunlight. He liked to show the good things in life because he thought there were many bad things around

He was born in central France in 1841. His father was a tailor and his mother was a dressmaker. The family was poor. They moved to Paris when Pierre was three. As he grew older he showed a talent for drawing. He started work at the age of thirteen, learning how to decorate plates, cups and dishes. Later he studied at the Paris art school and became an artist. Renoir liked to paint outdoor scenes of everyday life, for example, children on the beach or a woman at the seaside. A hundred years ago, French children did not swim in the sea. They did not have special clothes for the beach and they usually wore hats and gloves, even in the summer.

Renoir loved family life. He often painted pictures of families. Some of his paintings are of his own children. One of his sons, Jean, was also very artistic. He became a world-famous film director.

Pierre Renoir continued working to the end of his life, even when he became ill. He was seventy-eight when he died in

You can see his pictures in museums and art galleries all over the world. All collectors pay a lot of money for a painting by Renoir. In 2003 his picture of a woman sitting in her garden was sold for \$23.5 million.

- 1. Pierre Renoir was good at...
- (A) Painting.
- B. Singing
- C. Writing poems
- 2. Why are his paintings popular today?
- A They are painted in bright colours.
- B. They are not very expensive.
- C. They make us feel sad.
- 3. How did Pierre learn to paint?
- A. He painted poor people.
- B) He worked at a pottery.
- C. He decorated houses.
- 4. Why didn't French children swim in the sea?
- A) There were no swimsuits.
- B. They didn't like cold water.
- C. They liked to play on the beach.
- 5. Why did Renoir paint pictures of families?
- A. He didn't have his own children.
- B. He didn't like lonely people.
- C He loved children.

Task 4 Use of English (10 points) Put the verbs in brackets into the Present simple.

- She(get) up at 7:00.
- She(not /watch) a DVD in the afternoon.
- 3. He.....(have) a cup of tea in the evening.
- 4. He....(not/go) to bed at 10:00.
- 5. He...(work) on his computer in the afternoon.

Task 5. Complete with the correct words: (20points)

Friendly, blowing, sunny, floating, sandcastles, souvenirs, freezing, sailing, love, falling.

- 1. It's hot and sunmitteday.
- 2. It's blow ! na .. cold today.
- 3. Dad is.....his boat now. Sailing
- 4. There's a market in Thailand. Souvenire
- 5. I. Loyeit here. It's great.
- 6. People in Thailand are triendly

- 7. Look! Snow is treeting......
 8. The wind is floating......
 9. Children enjoy making SAND costles...on the beaches.
- 10. I like buying A.M. from every country I visit.

Task 6 Complete the sentences using to, at or from..

(20 points)

- 1. Linda works the post office.
- 2. Can you come. to....our party.
- 3. We arrived the station half an hour late.
- 4. I often return. t.O. my old home town.
- 5. They were tired when they arrived so they caught a taxi. At... the airport. D... the hotel.
- 6. Kathy brought her daughter At the work with her yesterday.
- 7. We landed to Athens airport at 5 o'clock in the morning.
- 8. How did you get here? I caught the train and walked. to the station.
- 9. I landed Istanbul airport and caught the train TanIstanbul. M. Ankara.
- 10. He travelled all night. \tau. Paris and arrived. \text{9.1.} the office here in London at 30 in the morning

Task 7. Writing - 10 points (an email to a pen-friend about your school)

TOTAL- 100/

I'm a pupil. I'm study at the school named after B. Nysanbayev. My lessons is very good. I have a lot of friends in my school. I like my teachers my faxourite subject is Russia.

ATD ATD ATD ATD ATD	
АТК АТК АТК АТК АТК АТК И шешімдерін толтыруға арналған өріс / Поле для заполнения решений участника Парақ / Страница №	a
25x.5	
of Slow long has san live in England? Since 2057	
2) When did Assel lose very? Two days ago	
3) How long has Kate have a hedgehog? For 2 years	
4) What time did you start your lob last night? It 80' aloen	
5) When did you have a holiday last time? In apre	
Task:4	
2) She doesn't wath a DVD in the afternoon	
3) He have a cup of tea in the evening	
4) He doesn't go to ded at zo:00	
5) He works on his computer in the afternoon	

Қатысушылардың жұмысын шифрлау парағы Титульный лист для шифрования работ участников

Қатысушының жұмысы Работа участника

Толтырылған беттер саны: 2	Шифр: <u>ULT-06-02.</u>
(Количество заполненных листов)	
*	
Толтырылған беттер саны: 2	Шифр: <u>ШТ-06-02.</u>
(Количество заполненных листов)	
Daniel Sil	
Фамилия: <u>Пврешура</u> м. Аты (Имя): <u>Зарима</u>	
Аты (RMN): <u>За римя</u>	
Сыныбы (Класс): 6	
Пәні (Предмет): Шем тілі	
Облысы/Қаласы (Область/Город): АТЫ	pay
Ауданы (Район): Шидел	Ü
Мектебі (Школа): 5, из Сом Баль.	
Оқу тілі (Язык обучения): КАЗАК	

шын тілінен мектепшілік олимпиада тапсырмалары - 6 сынып

Immar zone

sk 1. Choose 'some' or 'any' (20 points):

. There is any tea in the cup.

- _ sugar in your coffee? 2. Is there ________
- _ benches in the park.
- 3. There aren't one benches
 4. We have <u>some</u> funny pets.
- __ meat in the soup 5. There isn't any
- 6. Are there ______books about wild animals?
- 7. Have you got pacebooks in the kitchen?
- 8. There aren'tamposters on the wall.
- 9. There are some cushions on the sofa.
- 10. Are there chairs in the kitchen?

Task 2. Write questions. Use the Present Perfect or the Past Simple. Read the answers first (10 points).

- 1. How long / Sam/ live / in England? Since 2017.
- 2. When / Assel / lose / her key? Two days ago.
- 3. How long / Kate/ have / a hedgehog? For 2 years.
- 4. What time / you / start / your job last night? At 8 o'clock.
- 5. When / last time / you / have / a holiday? In 2016.

Reading zone (10 points)

Task 3. Read the text and choose A, B or C

Renoir.

Pierre Renoir was a famous French artist. His paintings are very popular today because they show colourful, happy scenes, often in bright sunlight. He liked to show the good things in life because he thought there were many bad things

He was born in central France in 1841. His father was a tailor and his mother was a dressmaker. The family was poor. They moved to Paris when Pierre was three. As he grew older he showed a talent for drawing. He started work at the age of thirteen, learning how to decorate plates, cups and dishes. Later he studied at the Paris art school and became an artist. Renoir liked to paint outdoor scenes of everyday life, for example, children on the beach or a woman at the seaside. A hundred years ago, French children did not swim in the sea. They did not have special clothes for the beach and they usually wore hats and gloves, even in the summer.

Renoir loved family life. He often painted pictures of families. Some of his paintings are of his own children. One of his sons, Jean, was also very artistic. He became a world-famous film director.

Pierre Renoir continued working to the end of his life, even when he became ill. He was seventy-eight when he died in

You can see his pictures in museums and art galleries all over the world. All collectors pay a lot of money for a painting by Renoir. In 2003 his picture of a woman sitting in her garden was sold for \$23.5 million.

- 1. Pierre Renoir was good at...
- A Painting.
- B. Singing
- C. Writing poems
- 2. Why are his paintings popular today?
- (A) They are painted in bright colours.
- B. They are not very expensive.
- C. They make us feel sad.
- 3. How did Pierre learn to paint?
- A. He painted poor people.
- (B) He worked at a pottery.
- C. He decorated houses.
- 4. Why didn't French children swim in the sea?
- (A) There were no swimsuits.
- B. They didn't like cold water.
- C. They liked to play on the beach.
- 5. Why did Renoir paint pictures of families?
- A. He didn't have his own children.
- B. He didn't like lonely people.
- CHe loved children.

Task 4 Use of English (10 points) Put the verbs in brackets into the Present simple.

- 1. She(get) up at 7:00.
- 2. She(not /watch) a DVD in the afternoon.
- 3. He.....(have) a cup of tea in the evening.
- 4. He....(not/go) to bed at 10:00.
- 5. He....(work) on his computer in the afternoon.

Task 5. Complete with the correct words: (20points)

Friendly, blowing, sunny, floating, sandcastles, souvenirs, freezing, sailing, love, falling.

- 1. It's hot and surveyoday.
- 2. It's blowing cold today.
- 3. Dad is:.....his boat now. sailing.
- 4. There's a market in Thailand. soweris.
 5. Ilexeit here. It's great.
- 6. People in Thailand are. Ax send by.
- 7. Look! Snow is . I. r. el Miny ..
- 8. The wind is .f. laating...
- 9. Children enjoy making. S. and the beaches.
- 10. I like buying .. A. Ming...... from every country I visit.

Task 6 Complete the sentences using to, at or from..

(20 points)

- 1. Linda works the post office.
- 2. Can you come......our party.
- 3. We arrived.....the station half an hour late.
- 4. I often return. O.my old home town.
- 5. They were tired when they arrived so they caught a taxi. At...the airport. the hotel.
- 6. Kathy brought her daughter. The work with her yesterday.
- 7. We landed . to Athens airport at 5 o'clock in the morning.
- 8. How did you get here? I caught the train and walked. So. the station.
- 9. I landed Istanbul airport and caught the train from Istanbul.o.c. Ankara.
- 10. He travelled all night. La. Paris and arrived. Lt. the office here in London at 30 in the morning

Task 7. Writing - 10 points (an email to a pen-friend about your school)

TOTAL- 100/___

. I'm a pupil. I'm study at the school named after B. Nysanbayer. My lessons is very good. I have a lot of Friends in my school. I live my teachers. My forourite subjectis English.

Tosk. 2.

- 1. Now long hos sam live in England? Since 2017.
- 2. When did Assel lose her very? Two days ago.
- .3. Now long has note have a heargehog? for 2 years
 - 4. What time did you stark your job tast night?

5. When did you have a holiday last time: In 2016.

Tosk. 4.

- 1. She gets up at 7:00.
- a. She doesn't worth a DYD in the Hitbermoon.
- 3. He have a cup of tea in the evening.
- 4. He doesn't go to bed at 10:00